
John Kennard 
 
Quite simply, as a resident of Wayne County, in a township with many waterways from small
streams to the Delaware River, I URGE you to maintain the moratorium on hydraulic fracturing. I
have seen the ecological damage and long term effects of fracturing in other parts of the country,
Pennsylvania included, and firmly believe the Delaware River watershed much too sensitive an area
to such damage to be considered. 
Please take this very seriously.
Sincerely,
John Kennard
Tyler Hill, PA
 


